
 

 

 
 
 
 
August 10, 2019 
 
 
IWPA Circular No. 298 of 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Member, 
 

Sub: AMC Offer by India Office of Enercon, Gmbh 
 

We understand that the India Office of Enercon, Gmbh is offering Annual Maintenance Contract for Enercon 
Wind Mills running in India. 
 
A meeting has been arranged where Dr. P K C Bose, Vice Chairman & Managing Director of Enercon and his 
colleagues will be making a presentation on the AMC Enercon is offering for Wind Mills running in India. The 
meeting is scheduled to take place in Paddock A/C Hall, The Cosmopolitan Club, 199-200, Race Course 
Road, Gopalapuram, Coimbatore – 641 018 from 16:00 – 18:30 hours on August 13, 2019. 
 
Wind Mill Owners having Enercon Wind Energy Generators can make use of the opportunity and get to know 
the offer of Enercon. 
 
Attached herewith is a confirmation slip. Members who are desirous to attend may kindly fill the confirmation 
slip and send the same to Mr. N Nithyanandan (Mobile No. 9363121506) at puranitextiless@gmail.com   
 
Thanking you 
 

Yours faithfully 
For Indian Wind Power Association 

 
 

(Prof. Dr. K Kasthurirangaian) 
Enclosure: Confirmation Slip            Chairman 
 
CC: Mr. N Nityanandan, Purani Textiless Pvt. Ltd., Coimbatore 

 


